
3501 CAMP BOWIE BOULEVARD, FORT WORTH, TEXAS 76107 

P. O.BOX 2365,76101,PE 8-1933

June 13, 1966

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Mr. Wilder is out of town and asked me to write you that 
so far as he knows, the book is with the faculty committee at 
the University of Texas Press. That is where it has to go, and 
he thinks everything is "fine and dandy" from what Mr. Wardlaw 
had said to him earlier. Mr. Wilder will return later this week 
and will keep you posted on any developments.

We were all distressed to hear that your hip is giving more 
trouble, and sincerely hope that the new medicine will be 
effective and something that you can tolerate. Do let us know.

Best wishes from al I of us.

Sincerely,

(Miss)"vir^^a Whipple 

Secretary to Mr. Wilder


